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Mr David Jackson 
Chief Executive 
Causeway Coasts & Glens Borough Council 
Cloonavin 
66 Portstewart Road 
Coleraine 
BT52 1EY 
 

     20 December 2017  
 
Dear David, 
 
NIAO Director Responsibilities 
 
You may be aware that I am leaving NIAO.  This means that from January I will no longer be 
Local Government Auditor.  
 
The Department for Communities will designate a member of NIAO staff to this role. My 
successor is likely to be Pamela McCreedy, Chief Operating Officer. Her contact details are 
as follows;  
 
Telephone 028 90 251076 
Email: Pamela.McCreedy@niauditoffice.gov.uk  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your colleagues for the professional and 
courteous manner in which you have conducted our relationship. I have thoroughly enjoyed 
working with all involved and wish you and your organisation every success in the future.  
 
I would be grateful if you would bring this correspondence to the attention of the Chair of 
your Audit and Risk Committee.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Louise Mason 
Local Government Auditor 

cc  Mrs Pamela McCreedy, NIAO 
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